
 

 

VISHAY INTERTECHNOLOGY 

2022 ANNUAL MEETING OF STOCKHOLDERS 

Stockholder Questions & Answers 

Below are questions submitted during the 2022 Annual Meeting of Stockholders of Vishay held May 24, 

2022.  

The company may make forward-looking statements about our expectations or predictions about the 

future. Because these statements are based on current assumptions and factors that involve risks and 

uncertainties, the Company’s actual performance and results may differ materially from what is said here 

today. Please refer to Vishay’s Annual Report on Form 10-K and Form 10-Q filings for detailed 

discussions of principal risks and uncertainties that could cause such differences and to our subsequent 

SEC filings for updated.  

Q. Dear Chair, the Carpenter Pension Funds as long-term owners appreciate the work of the Audit 

Committee to oversee the quality and independence of the audit work of Ernst & Young.  The US SEC 

has proposed extensive new climate disclosures including in audited financial statements. If adopted, the 

disclosures will expand the oversight roles of audit committees generally, which raises a concern. As 

climate related disclosure takes the form of demanding regulatory requirements, how will the Audit 

Committee and Ernst & Young roles evolve to effectively handle these expanding responsibilities? Thank 

you. 

A. from our Executive Chair of the Board, Marc Zandman Thank you for the question. The 

Company, its audit committee, and EY are all aware of the newly proposed regulations.  At this point, the 

regulations are still just “proposed,” and may possibly change before being adopted.  We will monitor 

SEC rulemaking for further developments regarding the proposed rules, and will develop a roadmap to 

prepare for implementation when and as appropriate.   Like all new disclosure and reporting obligations, 

we are confident that we will be able to put processes in place to be able to meet any new requirements 

when they become effective. 

For additional questions, please contact Vishay’s Investor Relations at investor@vishay.com. 
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